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PYP Diary of Important Dates 
 

PYP Important Dates - Mark Your 
Calendar 

Target Audience/Time 

October 5 PYP Assembly All PYP parents in the MPH at 8:10am 
October Goal Setting 
Conferences          

Thursday, October 8 
(half-day) through 
the following week 
of 13-19. 

Parents, Students and Teachers 

October 15 Reporting and 
assessment coffee 
morning for Unit of 
Inquiry Reports  

All new and returning parents 
Kindergarten to Grade 5.  Commencing 
at 8:15am in the Dining Hall 

November 12 Family Math 
Evening 

Kindergarten through Grade 5 at 6pm 
in the MPH 

Upcoming Events: 
• Family Reading and Writing Evening (late November) 

 
PYP Goal Setting Conferences 
 
Kindergarten through Grade 5 parents will be receiving a link from their classroom teachers to access an electronic sign 
up for the October Goal Setting Conferences.  This year the sign up to attend conferences will be electronic.  Classroom 
teachers emailed their class parents this week explaining the process.  In future this information will be on the Grade area 
websites.  All information for the PYP will be communicated in two ways, the WA Communiqué and through the Grade 
area websites.   
 
PYP Goal Setting Conferences begin on Thursday, October 8 (half-day) through the following week of October 13-19. 
 
PYP Assembly 
 
Our first PYP assembly for the month will be on Monday, October 5, All PYP assemblies will be held in the MPH from 
8:05am to 8:40am.   PYP (K-5) assemblies will be conducted by students and our first host class will be Mrs. Taylor’s 
class. Presentations will be made by PYP THE Student Council, a host class activity and we will award PYP Blacksmith 
Certificates.   
 
Blacksmith Awards will be awarded at each assembly based on the IB Learner Profile attributes. Parents of students who 
will be receiving the award will be notified one week prior to the assembly date.  All parents are welcome to attend.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
	
  
	
  


